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Hi folks,
Goodness gracious me!!! It’s a little on the warm side of things this week isn’t it. I strongly recommend reading this newsletter in a cool and darkened room (maybe with cheeky glass of ice cold wine!)
Fair Weather


Please could you all ensure that not only do the children come appropriately dressed for the weather (especially sun hats) but they also have a layer of sun cream applied before they arrive in the morning. We’ve had loads of mornings over the last few months where children have turned up with no sun-cream because it was a little cloudy at 7.00am that morning. Trying to get out of the door whilst simultaneously applying sun cream to six wriggling and excited children is the stuff of nightmares; could you also please make sure that you leave a named sun cream with us so we can top them all up during the day.

Picnics

As you all know we go out for a lot of picnics and at this time of year it would be very helpful if the children’s packed lunches could have a little ice block or something to keep them cool (If they have a little pouch of yoghurt this can always be frozen beforehand as it keeps everything cold and defrosts throughout the morning so can still be eaten by lunch). Also if any of the children have fruit such as grapes/strawberries please could you make sure these are cut up lengthways as we don’t usually take a knife with us. 
Resources

We are looking to re-vamp our mud kitchen/messy corner and were wondering if anyone had any old kitchen type stuff that they were looking to get rid of such as:

· Saucepans/frying pans

· Utensils

· Any unused electricals, eg, toasters/kettle/etc

· Plastic crockery

· Measuring Jugs

All donations would be gratefully received.

Looking Ahead


As we have a bit of availability coming up in September now would be the perfect time to let us know if you needed to adjust your hours/days as we have had quite a few enquiries and interviews recently and we wouldn’t want any of you to miss your chance. Many thanks to those of you that have confirmed already.
Goodbyes (and Hello’s)

It’s a really big year for the many children heading off to their brave new adventures at school, we cannot remember a year where we have had so many heading off at the same time. We’re really going to miss them and wish them all the happiness in the World but at the same time are looking forward to welcoming in lots of new faces and starting a whole new ‘Crazy Gang’ for Nik to teach silly songs and phrases to.






Much Love







Carol & Nik

Important Dates for Autumn Term 

(For children that receive Government funding for 2,3 and 4 Year Olds)
First Day of Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September
Autumn Half Term – Monday 21st October– Friday 25th October
Last Day of Autumn Term – Friday 13th December
Christmas Hours
Last Working Day Before Christmas – Friday 20th December

Carol & Nik Back to Work – Thursday 2nd January 2020

